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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 6-3-21

Sanitary sewer main installation is complete through the 8th Street (CSAH 30) intersection. The contractor is moving operations to the east end of 6th Avenue where they will begin to install water main. Water main work will take place the remainder of the week and is planned to be complete by the end of the week. 
There is a temporary water shutdown planned for Friday afternoon to allow the contractor to reconnect the existing main west of 8th Street (CSAH 30) to the new main. Affected residences include the homes on the 800 block of 6th Avenue. 
After water main installation is complete Ulland will begin installing water and sewer services on 6th Avenue. Excavation may take place on 4th Avenue west of 8th Street (CSAH 30) beginning Monday prior to service work on 6th Avenue. This work will consist of making isolated water main connections to accommodate the upcoming utility work on 4th Avenue. These connections are schedule dependent and may occur at a later date. Notice will be given to homes affected by this work to accommodate short term alternate access if needed.   
As a reminder to residents currently on the temporary water system, tap water will be warmer than normal especially in sunny conditions. If cold water is desired for consumption it is best to refrigerate the desired amount. 
Remember, be aware of your surroundings while traveling within active construction areas. Keep a safe distance and use your best judgement. Safety is the number one priority. If you have any questions reach out to myself or one of the contacts listed on the project website. 

Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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